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Submission: I fully support the CPI increase to The levy as suggested by YACTAC. Without Yactac the continued flow and on
going health of the creek system would be compromised.

YACTAC Use the funds responsibly and without the increase tied to CPI will be unable to continue the same quality and
quantity of work and support to stakeholders. YACTAC has a 10 year strategic Plan that is well supported To continue for the
best interest of Creek users.





